
Parent Questionnaires 

What you said and what we did 2022/2023 

Thank you all for your feedback.  

The charts below shows some feedback from questionnaires received in Spring Term 2023.  

We received 54 responses in total to the online questionnaire.  Out of 15 questions, only two of them 

received an average rating of below 4.  We would like to address these to improve our school further.  

 

 

We will review our School Brochure/expectations for communication for staff and parents. 
 
We will continue to do the following  

 
- Meet and Greet parents (at the beginning of the year) 
- Parents’ evening (either telephone or in person) x1 per term 
- Invite family members to see their child’s books  
- Send positive text messages home 
- Celebration Assembly Certificates 
- Provide Individual Support Plans where necessary with regular meetings. 
- Complete Individual referrals where necessary with parent/carer agreements. 
- Celebrate achievements on Social Media posts.  

 
Please contact us if there is anything else you feel would help you know more about how your child is 

doing at school.  

 

 

 



 

 

In the academic year 2023/2024 we will use our social media pages to share how we support your 

child’s wider personal development.  

We are pleased that we have been able to provide After School Clubs for the second year running 

now following the information received from previous parent questionnaires and are able to continue 

this provision into next academic year.  This is one opportunity in which children’s wider personal 

development is broadened.  In addition to this, some Educational Visits have been planned this year 

and will continue into next year now that Covid restrictions are no longer in place.   

I was delighted that so many family members attended our Annual Celebration Assembly event in the 

Spring Term to celebrate how children have developed personally.  I look forward to more 

celebrations with you.  

Once again, if there is something which you feel your child would benefit from to broaden their 

personal development, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  


